
Chairman’s Message 
On Monday 7th May volunteers from HIB 
and the society met at the War Memorial 
Garden and successfully planted  the 100 
Nerine Bulbs in the existing flower bed on 
the West Boundary of the site. Although 
this was later than we are optimistic they 
may still flower this year. The first meeting 
of our society new year is next Monday 
21st May when our speaker James       
Dickinson will be giving his  talk on        
Edward II which I am really looking forward 
to. Could I please remind you that        
membership subscriptions are due and 
can be paid on the evening (still only 
£15.00 per person). And for those of you 
who are intending to go to Chislehurst 
Caves we need to collect the entry fee of 
£4.00 each to enable us to confirm the 
booking for the guided tour. Tickets can 
also be purchased for the Bingo Night on 
the 8th June which is hopefully one of the 
final fund raising events we are holding for 
the War Memorial Paving Project as thanks 
to one of our very generous sponsors we  
are now very close to being able to have 
the work carried out. For those of you who 
were not able to attend the AGM last 
month and therefor did not get a copy of 
this years programme, it is on the society 
website and copies will be available on 
Monday evening. I hope you will all       
continue to support the society by          
renewing your membership and look      
forward to seeing you.         
          Peter Brown  
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Next Event 
 

Monday 21st May 

Harrietsham Village Hall  

7.30pm 

‘Edward II & The She Devil’ 
 

Diary Dates 

 

Friday 8th June 

Bingo Night 

 

Wednesday 20th June Visit       

to Chislehurst Caves                 

for a Guided Tour  

 

Saturday 17th November 

Party to Celebrate the end of the 

First World War Centenary 


